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QUESTION 1

Of the following, which is NOT a curative factor of group, as outlined by Yalom? 

A. Universality 

B. Instillation of hope 

C. Intrapersonal learning 

D. Group cohesiveness 

Correct Answer: C 

Interpersonal learning, not intrapersonal learning, is a curative factor. Interpersonal learning occurs when a person tries
out new behaviors in group. Group is seen as a microcosm of the real world. 

 

QUESTION 2

You are using the ABC model of cognitive therapy. Which model are you trying to promote in your clients after a
negative event? 

A. Negative Event leads to irrational belief leads to positive thought 

B. Negative Event leads to rational belief leads to healthy negative thought 

C. Negative Event leads to irrational belief leads to unhealthy negative thought 

D. None of the above 

Correct Answer: B 

Albert Ellis developed the ABC model to help replace unhealthy, irrational beliefs with rational ones following a negative
event. 

 

QUESTION 3

Suppression and repression are different because: 

A. suppression is involuntary 

B. repression is involuntary 

C. they are not different 

D. repression is voluntary 

Correct Answer: B 

In psychoanalysis, repression is when upsetting memories are kept out of the conscious mind. Throughout therapy,
using free association, psychoanalysts try to help uncover repressed memories and feelings. Suppression is when a
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person knowingly tries not to think or feel a certain way. 

 

QUESTION 4

Which type of memory retrieval requires a person to reconstruct a memory? 

A. Recall 

B. Recollection 

C. Recognition 

D. Relearning 

Correct Answer: B 

Memories are stored in the brain\\'s hippocampus and recollection occurs when a person needs to reconstruct a
memory. Each time a person reminisces about an experience, that memory is strengthened. Recall designates that
specific details be retrieved through memory. Recognition is the ability to recognize previously encountered people,
events, or objects. 

 

QUESTION 5

Which theorist spoke of social connectedness? 

A. Freud 

B. Jung 

C. Adler 

D. Skinner 

Correct Answer: C 

Social connectedness is the measure of how an individual is connected to and takes interest in the wellbeing of others.
Adler believed when people reached a level of social connectedness, they would feel successful and happy. The other
theorists mentioned above adhered more toward an individualistic explanation of success and happiness. 

 

QUESTION 6

A counselor sets her monthly fees for consulation on a job-by-job basis. Which of the following reinforcement schedules
is this an example of? 

A. variable ratio 

B. fixed ratio 

C. fixed interval 

D. variable interval 
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Correct Answer: A 

A variable ratio schedule is when a reward occurs after an unpredictable amount of responses and typically provides a
high rate of response. The counselor\\'s rate is unpredictable from one job to the next. A fixed ratio schedule occurs
when a response is reinforced after a set number of responses. Fixed interval schedules reinforce the response only
after a certain amount of time has passed. Variable interval schedules reinforce the response after an unpredictable
amount of time has gone by. 

 

QUESTION 7

Which career theorist talked about life roles? 

A. Ginzberg 

B. Holland 

C. Parsons 

D. Super 

Correct Answer: D 

Super talked about the life roles of: child, student, homemaker, leisurite, citizen and worker. 

 

QUESTION 8

Crites is the researcher that first described the concept of "career maturity". 

A. True 

B. False 

Correct Answer: B 

Career maturity was first mentioned by Donald Super and is the degree to which people are prepared to make good
educational and vocational choices. Crites created the Career Maturity Inventory based on Donald Super\\'s theory of
career development. 

 

QUESTION 9

The archetype of the "Shadow" encompasses which of the following? 

A. All that is evil 

B. Everything that is wrong with a person 

C. All of the things about a person that he or she will not acknowledge 

D. None of the above 

Correct Answer: C 
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Carl Jung believed the "Shadow" represented the dark side of someone\\'s personality. 

 

QUESTION 10

Which of the following interventions is not commonly used in Interpersonal Therapy (IPT)? 

A. Discussion of patterns in a client\\'s relationships 

B. A detailed past history of the client 

C. Exploration of the therapist/client relationship 

D. The ABC Model 

Correct Answer: D 

Interpersonal Therapy is a short term, solution focused treatment mainly for clients who have depression. The ABC
Model is a cognitive behavioral therapy technique developed by Albert Ellis to use when clients hold irrational beliefs. 

 

QUESTION 11

Under which of the following circumstances is it not okay to break patient confidentiality? 

A. A court subpoenas the client\\'s chart. 

B. The client has threatened to hurt himself or someone else. 

C. The client\\'s employer has requested the information. 

D. The client admits to abusing his children. 

Correct Answer: C 

The patient\\'s employer has no right to request information he or she shared in a confidential session with a therapist,
even if it is through the Employee Assistance Program. Therapists are required to break confidentiality when
someone\\'s safety is at risk. Courts can subpoena charts, which is why therapists should be careful about taking notes
during sessions. 

 

QUESTION 12

Kohlberg\\'s theory of moral development has three progressive levels ending in: 

A. personhood 

B. sexual ambiguity 

C. principled thought 

D. self-realization 

Correct Answer: C 
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In Kohlberg\\'s third level, individuals do come to realize they are separate from their society, but this occurs in the 5th
stage. Principled thought comes after moving through the 6th stage, which Kohlberg believed few people actually
reached. 

 

QUESTION 13

A counselor that decides his consultancy fee job-by-job instead of setting a standard rate is using a variable-ratio
reinforcement schedule. 

A. True 

B. False 

Correct Answer: A 

A variable ratio schedule is when a reward occurs after an unpredictable amount of responses and typically provides a
high rate of response. The counselor\\'s rate is unpredictable from one job to the next. A fixed ratio schedule occurs
when a response is reinforced after a set number of responses. Fixed interval schedules reinforce the response only
after a certain amount of time has passed. Variable interval schedules reinforce the response after an unpredictable
amount of time has gone by. 

 

QUESTION 14

The most valuable type of research is the: 

A. correlational study 

B. experiment 

C. survey 

D. descriptive narrative 

Correct Answer: B 

The experiment is the most powerful research method because it is the only design that examines a single factor\\'s
effect on a particular behavior. Therefore, it is the only method where a direct cause and effect relationship can be
established. While correlational studies can show if 2 variables are related and how strong the relationship is, it is
important to remember correlation does not equal causation. 

 

QUESTION 15

You have just launched a successful therapy group, and want to promote it to engage new clients so they, 

too, can benefit. You have asked your current therapy clients to offer an anonymous testimonial, telling 

others how useful it has been. 

From an ethical standpoint, this is _____________. 

A. prohibited under any circumstances 
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B. allowed since it is a successful group that would benefit future clients that may join 

C. allowed, only if they sign a voluntary testimonial release 

D. prohibited unless they sign a voluntary testimonial release, use a pseudo-name and do not provide a photo 

Correct Answer: A 

The ACA Code of Ethics outlines that testimonials from clients, former clients or any other person vulnerable to undue
influence is prohibited. 
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